
 

 

 

 
7 July 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
COVID Testing 

Following the latest government announcement about the start of the new term, I am writing to let you know we 
will be testing students from Monday 23 August 2021. 

 

The timetable for testing and school start days is shown below: 

Year Group Monday   
23 August 

Tuesday  
24 August 

Wednesday  
25 August 

Thursday 
26 August 

Friday  
27 August 

7  Test Day* Normal Lessons Normal Lessons 2nd Test and 
Normal Lessons 

8    Test and Normal 
Lessons 

Normal Lessons 

9    Test and Normal 
Lessons 

Normal Lessons 

10   Test and Normal 
Lessons 

Normal Lessons Normal Lessons 

11   Test and Normal 
Lessons 

Normal Lessons Normal Lessons 

Post 16 Test Day* Dates for Normal to be confirmed in due course 

Tests on Monday 23 and Tuesday 24 August:  
Students will only have to attend their test time slot and parent/carers can bring them onto campus and wait. 
There will be no provision of school transport.    There will be no need for uniform to be worn. 
During week commencing 9 August we will send letters home to students in P16 and Year 7 giving information 
about the time slot allocated for their test. 

 

Where we need to get consent for testing (based on student age) letters will also be sent out w/c 9 August. 

There is no need for students to continue to test through the holidays.  However, should your child wish to do so 
testing kits are being issued today and tomorrow and further supplies can be obtained from local pharmacies. 

If there are any questions on the above please email Reception@brookvalegroby.com. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Helen Smart 

Business Director 

mailto:Reception@brookvalegroby.com

